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Babylon Secures Dewatering Services Contract

Key Points

e Babylon secures an expanded dewatering services contract with BHP Nickel West
e  Contract to contribute circa $9M in revenue over term
e  Contract term of 3 years commencing 1 February 2020

The Board of specialist resources services provider Babylon Pump & Power Limited (“Babylon”), (ASX:
BPP), is pleased to announce that it has secured a new power generation and dewatering contract with
BHP Billiton Nickel West Pty Ltd (“BHP).

Babylon has provided dewatering services for BHP since October 2018. This contract expands upon the
equipment and services to be provided while securing the existing business for a further 3-year term.

The contract extends the services to be provided to BHP from 1 February 2020 to 31 January 2023.

Babylon’s Board is grateful for the confidence BHP has placed in Babylon and looks forward to
continuing its strong and positive working relationship with BHP.
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